
 

CITY OF EL CENTRO 
1275 W. Main Street 
El Centro, CA 92243 

www.cityofelcentro.org 

  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Mario Renteria 
Public Information Officer – City Manager’s Office 
Office: (760) 337-4541, Mobile: (760) 234-2307 
MarioRenteria@cityofelcentro.org 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
EL CENTRO, CA – April 8, 2025 – The City of El Centro is currently conducting construction work at 
the following intersections as part of ongoing improvement projects: 
 
CDBG Project 
• Ocotillo Dr. & Allen Dr. 
• Ocotillo Dr. & Waterman Ave. 
 
ATP Cycle 5 Improvements Project 
• Imperial Ave. & Pepper Dr. 
• Imperial Ave. & Holt Ave. 
• Imperial Ave. & Barbara Worth Dr. (demolition beginning this week) 
 
Drivers are advised to use caution, follow posted signage, and consider alternate routes. 
Construction is expected to continue for the next few weeks. 
 
We appreciate the public’s patience and cooperation. 
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